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Management Team Update 
Appointment of new Chief Retail Officer 

  

OPAP announces that Ilias Katsaros has been appointed as new Chief Retail Officer and 
member of our Top Management Team, as of March 1, 2022. 

Ilias has a diverse professional background with a career of more than 20 years in the USA, 
Greece, and Germany. He has held senior roles in various commercial functions in 
companies both domestically and internationally, aiming now in OPAP to maintain the strong 
position of our retail network, as well as explore and leverage growth opportunities for our 
company and partners, in line with our Fast Forward business strategy. 

The company would like to welcome Ilias to the OPAP team and wish him good luck and 
success in his new role. 
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